
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Craig Stephenson, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: August 1, 2024 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       August 2024 - Bd. Mtg. 

 

 

 

Requesting board approval for the following individuals to receive the building stipend for 

Testing Technology Support at each building. Testing now includes MAP, NJGPA, and 

NJSLA. 

 

 

 
Janice Rynkiewicz GHS Fall - $250 Spring - $250 

Robin Boyd GHS Fall - $250 Spring - $250 

Brittinee Garcia Bowe Fall - $500 Spring - $500 

Mike Sharkey Bullock Fall - $250 Spring - $500 

Katie Evans Bullock Fall - $250 Spring - $500 

    

Total   $3500 


